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Docket No. 99900023/80-01

National Valve and Manufacturing Co.
Attn: Mr. H. E. Haller

President
158 49th Street
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15201

iGentlemen: '

Thank you for your letter of April 16, 1980, in response to our

letter dated March 21, 1980, with an enclosure, We have no further

questions at this time. We will review your corrective action during

a future inscection. In additton we would like to thank you for identi-

fying our error in the Notice of Deviation.
,

Sincerely,
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(.C b. c lt<. 'J4 ',

Uldis Potacovs, Chieft i

Vendor Inspection Branch I
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